GetyAheadloflllead:
Use Certified Filters

M&DHHS

Michigan Department or Health & Human Services

The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) does not
discriminate against any individual or group on the basis of race, national origin, color,
sex, disability, religion, age, height, weight, familial status, partisan considerations,
or genetic information. Sex-based discrimination includes, but is not limited to,
discrimination based on sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, sex
characteristics, and pregnancy.

Please note if needed, free language assistance services are available.
Call 800-648-6942 (TTY users call 711).

ATENCION: si habla espafiol, tiene a su disposicidn servicios gratuitos de asistencia
linglistica. Llame al 800-648-6942 (TTY: 711).
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are available to households who:

Have a person under 19 or a pregnant
person enrolled in Medicaid.

AND

Have or unsure if they have one of the following:

se Certified Filters

Lead or galvanized plumbing.

MDHHS recommends -
using a certified lead-

A lead service line carrying
water from the street to
the home.

reducing drinking &

water filter for drinking
water, cooking, rinsing
foods, and mixing baby
formula.

\ Old faucets and fittings that
were sold before 2014.

To learn more about the Filter Safety

Net Program, visit Michigan.gov/ . TO sign up for the program, or if your
DH HS Medicaid enrollment status changes, please

GetAheadoflLead or use your phone’s

camera to scan the QR code on the left. Michigan Department or Health & Human Services Ca“ MDHHS at 844-934-1315.


https://www.michigan.gov/mileadsafe/get-ahead-of-lead



